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Nov-Dec 2020 Residency Times 
Update from the Resident Council: 
 
Interested in being a leader? The Resident Council will present its Annual Professional 
Development Symposium on Tuesday, April 13, this year with a focus on leadership. If 
you are a leader and would like to contribute, or if you would like to be a chief resident, 
plan on a completing a fellowship, considering a career in academic medicine, or just 
interacting with other doctors as part of your career, we welcome your participation. 
More details will be announced soon about this exciting opportunity. 
 
We hope you are staying strong as the academic year reaches its halfway point. We 
want to remind you that the Resident Council is here for you. Our meetings are open to 
all residents to present urgent or anonymous concerns. We also aim to create a positive, 
supportive environment focused on personal and professional growth. 
 
Please reach out to your program's council representative, or email us with your ideas, 
questions and concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ben Maynard, MD 
President 
PGY-3, Family Medicine 
bmaynard@med.wayne.edu 
 
Ashley Miller, MD 
Vice President 
CA-3, Anesthesiology 
gs2642@wayne.edu 
 
 
Next Resident Council meetings will be held from 6:30-7:30 pm via MS Teams on Tuesday, January 12, 
February 9, and March 9.  


